
HB 2090 -- BIWEEKLY PAY

SPONSOR: Griffith

COMMITTEE ACTION: Voted "Do Pass" by the Standing Committee on
Workforce Development by a vote of 11 to 0.

This bill allows the salaries of state employees to be paid in
biweekly installments, as designated by the Commissioner of the
Office of Administration.

The following is a summary of the testimony based on the introduced
version of the bill.

PROPONENTS: Supporters say that receiving a salary once a month is
a burden for the state employees and many of the state employees
have to work part-time jobs to supplement their income. The bill
addresses the shortfall by paying the employees a biweekly salary
thereby eliminating the need for the employee to make choices.

Testifying for the bill was Representative Griffith. Arnie C.
Dienoff provided written testimony in support of the bill.

OPPONENTS: There was no opposition voiced to the committee.

Written testimony has been submitted for this bill. The full
written testimony can be found under Testimony on the bill page on
the House website.


